
 

 
 
Friday 28 January  
 
 
In a week which has been disrupted for many by COVID, we have worked hard to maintain learning remotely 

and continued with business as usual for those in school.  Hopefully the new guidance that comes into effect 

on Mon 31 Jan will help us to keep children in school with far less disruption to their normal routine.  Thank 

you for your understanding through this difficult period.  Be assured that we work closely with JHSU to ensure 

that we maintain the safety of our community and try, where possible, to minimise absence from school. 

We have had a taste of stardom as a school this week, as we opened the doors to some media training and 

welcomed a number of staff based in the schools and settings of WSBA.  Anthony Ballard talked through the 

theme of making the most of social media and, as a result, we will continue to develop our digital 

communication.  On a similar note, a number of staff and pupils were interviewed by BFBS presenter Curtis; 

listen out on Monday for our premiere!   

Y2 have continued to enthuse about their explorer unit.  I have been impressed with the enthusiasm and 
knowledge gained over just a couple of weeks.  Tales of Scott’s voyage of discovery and facts about the 
Antarctic were plentiful and vivid.  The explorers day from last week certainly kicked off its own incredible 
journey of learning!   
 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster 
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